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Weekly Attendance 

Scores 
 

Ladybirds:   98.2% 

Honeybees:  92% 

Owls:   96% 

Butterflies:  98.4% 
Kingfishers: 96% 

Dragonflies:  95% 

  
  

Best Class of The Week 

is 

Butterflies 
 

 

 
Shining stars awards this 

week for best work go to: 

 
Ladybirds: Liam 

Honeybees: Niamh 

Butterflies: Luna 

Owls:  Rory 

Kingfishers: Georgia 

Dragonflies: Marlene 
 

 

 

   

Message from Mrs. Woan: 

 
It was brilliant to see so many parent/carers coming to Parent-Teacher 
meetings. We love to share good news about your children. If anyone was 
unable to attend please make contact with the class teacher and we can 
arrange an appointment for you. 
Thank you for the donations of Easter eggs for the Easter raffle. Look how 
many we got! Raffle tickets are on sale now.  

 

Forgiveness is our 

current school value 
 

Ladybirds: Jaxon 

Honeybees: Alice 

Butterflies: Alice 

Owls:  Olivia 

Kingfishers:Edward 
Dragonflies:Brody 

 

 

 

‘Just as the Lord has 
forgiven you, so you 
must also forgive others.’ 
Colossians 3:13 
 
 

Easter Raffle Tickets are 

now on sale. £1.00 per 
strip. Send the money in 

an envelope and the 

PTFA will put names on 

your tickets for the draw 

on Thursday. 

Tickets are also available 

to buy on Thursday at 
the Easter event. 
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Diary Dates 
Wednesday 29th March 1.30pm Easter Church service 

led by Year 1 children (everyone welcome) 

 

Thursday 30th (AM) March Dojo Event for children 

with 200 or more dojos 

 

Thursday 30th March (PM) Easter Family Event in 

school 1-3pm. Please join us. 
 

Friday 31st March school closes at 1.15pm for the 

Easter holidays 

 

Summer term begins on Monday 17th April at 8.40 am 
for all children. 

St. Andrew’s Kids’ Club 
 

After 30 years; Sheila 

Proctor and some of her 

team have decide to retire. 

 

I am delighted to say that 

Sheila has asked me if I 
will take over Kids’ Club 

and have it at school. Some 

staff from Kids’ Club will 

continue to work with us. 

 

We are setting up a pay 

account with school spider, 
so fees can be paid through 

that. 

 

 

Family Easter Event 
Families are welcome to join us on 
Thursday 30th March at 1pm. 
You will get to spend some time in 
your child’s classroom making Easter 
crafts, playing a few games of 
Bunny Drive and then come into 
the hall for tea and cake. Everyone 
is welcome. 
 

 

BOB’s 
Book of Brilliance 

 
Lizzy, Rory and Lucy in Owls’ 

class for brilliant home learning 
  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
                                                                 


